
Keep in Touch On Facebook Keep in touch with your neighbors by becoming a member of the                

“Friends of Bridgepoint” Facebook Page.  

January 17th Annual Membership MeeƟng 

The annual membership meeƟng and elecƟon 
was held at the Willis Community Center on 

January 17th at 6:00pm.  

MeeƟng Overview 

 ElecƟon and Vote Count ‐ Ballots were          
collected and counted for the two open 
board posiƟons. The results of the elecƟon 
were reported as follows:  

Leonard Vogel 46 

Michelle PlaskeƩ 49  

 The installaƟon and locaƟon of the new 
picnic table for the park was discussed. 

 The repair of the boat ramp was             
discussed. A budget of $2500 for repairs 
was proposed and adopted. 

 The proposed 2022 budget was reviewed 
and accepted.   

 MeeƟng with the aƩorney in order to draŌ          
guidelines and/or documents in regards to 
security measures that will ensure the   
associaƟon is in compliance with recent 
changes made to the property code by the 
Texas Legislature was discussed. 

For a more detailed version view the meeƟng 
minutes by visiƟng: www.Bridgepointca.org  

TentaƟve Ladies Group Schedule 

February 15th: Dinner with Spouses 

March 15th: Potluck and Blanket Tie  

April 19th: Visit Kim’s Garden Center  

May 17th: Make a Birdbath   

June 21st: Acupuncture InformaƟon Session  

Contact Jamie Ivie for more info: 713‐569‐4876 

2022 Board of Directors  

President ‐ Kevin Clark                                        
president@bridgepointca.org  

Vice President ‐ Leonard Vogel                                 
vp@bridgepointca.org     713‐898‐0950                         

Treasurer ‐ ScoƩ Taylor                                        
Treasurer@bridgepointca.org     713‐688‐1849   

Secretary ‐ Michelle PlaskeƩ                                   
secretary@bridgepointca.org     936‐788‐4962 

 
Director ‐ Steve Merrel                                        

vet.fdpd@outlook.com     832‐372‐4958      
 

Architectural Control CommiƩee 
Norm Peterson 713‐417‐0007  

Billy Stanley 713‐ 498‐9315   

Robert Taylor 832‐840‐3912  

ACC@Bridgepoint.org 

The board of     
directors  would 

like to thank     

Darby Theilen and Gary Carter for serving 
our community. We appreciate all that you 

have done! Len and Michelle would also like 
to thank the community for puƫng their 

trust in them. They look forward to working 
for and with the community.                                
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Boat Ramp Key 

If you have not received a new key to the boat 
ramp contact ScoƩ Taylor 713‐688‐1849 

Maintenance Fee Reminder 

All maintenance fees are due by February 
28th. If you did not receive a statement     

contact ScoƩ Taylor 713‐688‐1849   

Cornhole Tournament & Chili Cook‐Off 

The Friends of Bridgepoint are hosƟng a 
Cornhole Tournament and Chili‐Cook Off for  

the families and friends of Bridgepoint on 
January 29th starƟng at 1:00pm. There will 

be an adult and children’s tournament.   
Contact Ellen Taylor for more informaƟon 

and to register: 832‐863‐7630             

 

The next civic associaƟon meeƟng is scheduled to    

take place on March 14th at 6:00 PM 


